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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School – Oasis Campus! 

In view of the 72nd Republic Day of India, 26th January 2021 is declared as a Holiday for all 

students and staff. Both online and on campus classes will not be conducted on this day. 

A special assembly and a cultural program will be telecasted for all Parents on Zoom platform 

along with a Live Stream on the School’s official YouTube channel and Facebook Page on 26th 

January 2021 at 05:00 pm. 

The Zoom Id and the Links to this event will be shared through our CMS portal. 

Regular Online and On-Campus schedules (as per the Timetable shared earlier) will resume 

from 27th January 2021. 

We wish the Indian Community a very Happy Republic Day! 

 

Best regards, 

 
Principal 

Loyola International Schools 

Qatar 
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